
GARDEN CREEK SCHOOL’S              
 2018 WINTERLUDE WEEK 
 
Dear Creeker Families, 
 
We would like to remind you that our annual GCS Winterlude Week will begin next Monday, 
February 26th and run throughout the week, concluding on Friday, March 2nd.   
 
Winterlude is a week-long event that provides an opportunity for students and staff at 
Garden Creek School to celebrate the winter season by incorporating a little extra 
school spirit.  Special activities and events will be taking place throughout the week and 
students are encouraged to take part in as many events as they wish.  We invite you to 
refer to our schedule of events below to assist with planning for daily events.  We would 
also like to thank our Home & School Committee for their ongoing support of this annual 
celebration. 

 
SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are looking forward to sharing in many unique experiences with all GCS students next 
week and invite students to participate in all Winterlude events. 
 
Garden Creek School Staff 

Tuesday, February 27th 

- Interactive Classroom BINGO  
 

- Favourite Jersey Day 
* wear a local team or pro jersey. 
 
Please be reminded of the early 
dismissal on this day.  

Wednesday, February 28th 

- Interactive Classroom BINGO  
 

- Outdoor Activity Day 
* students will participate in a 
variety of outdoor events  
 

- Pink Shirt Day * in support of anti-bullying 

Monday, February 26th 

- Pajama Day/ Crazy Hat Day  
 

- Pancake Lunch 
* special thanks to Home & School 
for providing this lunch 
 

 - Classes Prepare Interactive 
BINGO Cards 

 

Thursday, March 1st  

- Interactive Classroom BINGO  
 

- Interactive Reader over 
Intercoms with SMART Board 
* Milk & Cookies provided 
 

 - Formal Dress-Up Day 
* dress in your fancy clothing!  

 
 

Friday, March 2nd   

- Buddy BINGO  
 

- Creeker Colours/Clothing Day  
* students are invited to wear green 
and gold to show school spirit. 
 

 - Fit Friday in the Gym  
* whole group fitness activities   
 


